
 

        
    

 

 
 
 
September 9, 2024 
 
Dear Valued Customer: 
 
Baldor Specialty Foods Inc. has a strong commitment to food safety and customer satisfaction.  
 
We have learned that Eagle Produce LLC issued a recall of 224 cases of whole cantaloupe due to possible 
contamination with Salmonella. The products were distributed between August 13-17, 2024, with a red and 
white KANDY sticker, UPC number code 4050, lot code 846468.  
 
We understand that news like this can be concerning, and we want to assure you that Baldor Specialty Foods 
is NOT AFFECTED by this recall. Our cantaloupe supply remains safe. 
 
If you have any further questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact our Food Safety Department 
at (718) 860-9100 or email us at FoodSafetyCompliance@baldorfood.com. 
 
Sincerely, 
Randolph Paling,  
Food Safety &Compliance Director  
 


